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Tuesday February 6th, 2024
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88 Harcourt Street,
Dublin 2, D02 DK18
+353 (1) 691 5000
GMcManus@byrnewallace.com

Dear Ms McManus,

My name is Millicent Jane Mitchell. I'm a third-year student at Dublin City University (DCU) studying International
Business with French. I am currently completing my Erasmus year in France at Montpellier Business School (MBS).
The opportunity to study in an international environment has not only improved my French language skills but has
also enhanced my knowledge of European Union (EU) Law and global business practices, providing me with a
unique insight into how legal frameworks exist within business. I am confident that my proactive approach to
learning and problem-solving, combined with my strong drive to enter the field of law, and complemented by a
strong work ethic and effective communication skills, positions me as a valuable candidate for your programme.

As part of my varied academic curriculum, I have studied business and EU Law, critical thinking and business
ethics, all of which have provided me with a good grounding and diverse skill set, aligning closely with the different
practice areas and sectors in which ByrneWallace operate. I am eager to contribute meaningfully within these
diverse practice areas and gain practical insights that will not only enrich my academic knowledge but also serve as
a valuable foundation for my future endeavours in the legal profession, this internship would be an inconceivable
stepping stone to achieving my career goal in becoming a solicitor.

I am particularly interested in BryneWallace because of what past interns have to say about the programme. I have
read that the internship has a reputation for excellence, but what I loved hearing about from former interns was the
emphasis on working in teams and the hands-on experience you receive. Such positive reviews published online
have made me eager to contribute actively to your team, bringing enthusiasm, professionalism, and diligence to the
challenges and opportunities presented. I look forward to the prospect of gaining hands-on experience under the
guidance and mentorship of experienced professionals, especially in a form known for its dynamic and progressive
work environment.

Thank you for considering my application, I am eager to discuss my academic achievements, work experience and
the potential of becoming a part of your Summer Internship Programme team, and I look forward to hearing from
you.

Sincerely,
Millicent J. Mitchell
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